From: Maanifico, Rose

To: Britto, John

Subject: FW: [External] Objection to YONGE-STEELES DEVELOPMENT

Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 9:13:02 AM
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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 8:54 PM

To: Magnifico, Rose <Rose.Magnifico@vaughan.ca>

Subject: FW: [External] Objection to YONGE-STEELES DEVELOPMENT

From: Yahoo Vi

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 4:02 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; springfarmra@gmail.com

Subject: [External] Objection to YONGE-STEELES DEVELOPMENT

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge &
Steeles neighbourhood because:

a. The proposed density is between double and triple that allowed in the Secondary
Plan

b. The facilities being proposed are only for the benefit of the residents who live in the
proposed developments.



Sincerely,
Michael Graf CPA, CGA

Thornhill Ontario



